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Transcript


									[address redacted]
										London N 1

										26. 6. 39

Dear Mr Walsh,

			I am sure you are surprised not hearing anything about Hackney since I last saw you but I could not get down there until last night but I was sure McDermot would get in touch with you.  I believe now you will only get a lot of soft talk in that direction.  Anyway the Hall is not available but McDermot mentioned a B. Legion Hall but I believe they would (if they considered letting us have the Hall) want about 15/- or £1 a night so that’s out of the question.  I will not do any more in that district however if you will send me some application forms and any Literature you have, I will try Shoreditch and Kingsland district.  I think we should get a good few members here if we do we could try and get some of the Church Halls.

			Perhaps you would let me have your views.

					Yours sincerely,

							D.W. McSwiney




